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Borough Bulletin March 29th 2018 

Thursday 29th March Easter Bonnet Parade, Activities, Egg Hunt  
Last Day Of Term One. 1.30pm Dismissal 

Monday 16th April Term 2.First Day Back.  
StartingTo Read 9.30am – 10.30am 

Wednesday 18th April Camp Weekaway Grades 3-6.  
Bus leaves 9.00am 

Friday 20th April Students Return From Camp 3.30pm 

Monday 23rd April Starting To Read 9.30am-10.30am 

Four Easter Bunnies Are Hiding In This Newsletter. Can You Find Them? 

 
Principal’s Report  
It is amazing to realise we have come to the end of Term One as it feels like only last week we 
greeted everyone back at school after the long Summer break. Having said that, we have fit an 
extraordinary amount into the first action packed term of the year, with core curriculum programs 
established, Specialist, Intervention, Extension programs up and running. Student Leadership and 
Student Wellbeing programs are in full swing. Inter school sport, excursions and camps have all 
been organised. 
 

We are extremely grateful to Parents and Friends and the school community for their 
enormous financial and moral support. Beautiful and functional additions to the 
school such as the lovely new chairs in the administration area are all the result of 
the commitment and ongoing planning of Kim and her team. This weekôs Easter raffle 

is another example of our strong community support and involvement. 
 
Over the holidays substantial (and expensive!) tree works will be undertaken around the school as 
recent growth and aging trees have led to some concerns about tree and branch stability. 
With safety being our uppermost priority, some trees are going to be removed and others 
will be lopped back. 
 
Second term has a number of significant events with the Grade 3-6 camp in the first week, the 
school Open Day during Education week, NAPLAN testing, the RMIT, STEM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering and Maths) program and School Photos. 
 
We are using the Open Day (Tuesday 22nd May) in Education Week to kick off the schoolôs  

140th Anniversary celebrations. We are giving advance notice that we will 
be asking everyone to come to school this day in historical dress (you can 
start looking in Savers now!) and will tailor our curriculum for the day to match 
the historical theme. One of our parents will be taking class photos of 
everyone dressed up in historical attire and the following day (Wednesday 
23rd May) MSP will be coming to the school to take our official school photos.  

 

Whist the main focus on the schoolôs anniversary will be in third term when we will investigate History 
as part of our Inquiry unit, we felt it was important to start to raise awareness of the schoolôs 
significant milestone as soon as possible. We will encourage any prospective parents who come to 
the Open Day to return to the school on a óusualô day to view our class programs but we are sure 
that everyone who comes will appreciate the sense of history in the school. 

http://www.greensborough.vic.edu.au/


Many thanks to all those families who have paid their Subject Contributions in full or set up payment 
plans. We work extremely hard to gain maximum benefit from every dollar in our Student Resource 
package and to ensure that all costs which parents are expected to pay are kept to the absolute 
minimum. As has been previously advised, all camp payments were required by the end of this 
term. If, at any time, you would like to discuss student account payment options, please contact the 
office and we would be happy to assist in any way that we can. 
 
On behalf of all of the staff I would like to wish everyone a safe and happy Easter with a restful 
break ready for Term Two which commences on Monday 16th April. 
 

Margaret Hirth  
Deputy Principal 
 

                     Lost Property 
Feel free to ask Mehgan in the office if your child has lost a personal item. We have 
a treasure trove of items that include sunglasses, ladies compact and small toys, all 
waiting for their owners to collect them. 

 
 
 

Happy Easter! 
Jack, Lilly and Lila (our rabbits) would also like to wish you all a very Hoppy Easter. 
We look forward to seeing you again in Term 2. 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
Term 1 ~ Week 7    Week Ending 16th March 2018 
 
Prep ~ Anne-Sophie ~ For her enthusiasm and participation when learning out 

ñletter of the dayò. 
Grade 1/2 A ~ Joshua ~ For his excellent work with his recount writing this week.  
Grade 1/2 B ~ Jesse ~ For working hard during writing. Keep it up, Jesse! 
Grade 3/4 A ~ Emma  ~ For exceptional focus, effort and achievement. Youôre 

amazing Emma. 
Grade 5/6 A ~ Willoughby  ~ For his outstanding effort in the regional swimming finals. 

Youôre a fish out of water! 
Grade 5/6B ~ Olivia.N ~ For her exceptional work in Geography, your map looks so 

professional. 
Art~ Harmony For outstanding line work and details in her ñWaterholesò 

artwork. 
Chinese ~ Jhett~ For not giving up when facing challenging tasks. 
Library~ Will.S~ For working with great focus in his library session about the 

book óThe Islandô. 
PE Holly. S For giving everything a super effort in our first week of 

gymnastics! Keep up the great work. 
Music~ Zak~ Great actions and an amazing voice. Well done. 

 
 
 
Term 1 ~ Week 8    Week Ending March 23rd 2018  
 
Prep ~ Joel. L~ For his active participation during class. 
Grade 1/2 A ~ Olivia~ For her sensational recount during Big Write. Keep it up! 
Grade 1/2 B ~ Amarni ~ For working so hard during our ódirection, position and 

locationô unit in Applied Maths. 
Grade 3/4 A ~ Abbey~ For her exceptional resilience and effort in class this week! 
Grade 3/4B ~ Willow~ For being able to build her resilience when facing 

challenging tasks. 
Grade 5/6A~ Lucas ~ For always being a helpful student, showing random acts 

of kindness. 
Grade 5/6B ~ Will.S ~ For some amazing contributions to class discussions. 
Art~ Lolita,Milly  

& Ruby~ 
For their enthusiasm and hard work in cleaning up the  
Art room. 

Chinese ~ Amarni ~ For her responsible behaviour and positive attitude in 
Chinese. 

Library 
 

Sofia~ For adding thoughtful comments to our discussion about 
fables. 

PE~ Milly~ For filling in for rounders at the last minute and displaying 
good sportsmanship throughout the game. 

 



                       
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                                   



Legacy’s 87th ANZAC Commemoration 
Ceremony for Students 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 20 April 2018 Å 11am Å Shrine of Remembrance, Melbourne  
 
Primary and secondary school students are invited to attend and participate in this very 
special commemoration service.  

LOCATION 

Shrine of Remembrance 

Birdwood Avenue  

Melbourne, VIC 3001  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



Easter Fun – Colour Me In! 
 
 
 

 


